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The original law that this bill would amend, passed two years ago, was already overly 

broad, and continues to have the potential to be weaponized against legitimate, non-

violent protest actions. This bill would expand the scope of that law. Particularly in the 

present circumstances, with an openly authoritarian federal government actively 

targeting protesters, this law ought to be repealed in its entirety. I personally strongly 

oppose this bill. 


